
 

 

Term 6 Newsletter 2024 

General Information 

Dates For Your Diary 

Term 6 will end on Tuesday 23rd July, with club closed in line with Alexander Hosea’s inset day on 
Friday 28th July.  
Our normal operating hours are 07:45-09:00 AM sessions/15:30-18:00 PM sessions so we would like 
to remind parents/carers to ensure children are collected on time, and to notify WOOSC in advance 
if you will be late for any reason. Failure to do so may mean late charges are incurred.  
 
 
Notification of Absence 

If for any reason your child will not be attending a previously booked session (sickness, school trips 
etc)  PLEASE can we ask that you notify a member of WOOSC staff prior to that session commencing. 
Alexander Hosea School are not responsible for informing us of absences, so we rely on our 
parents/carers to keep us informed. 
 

Contact 

URGENT- 07815 561783 

GENERAL EQUIRIES/NON-URGENT- woosc@hotmail.co.uk 

FACEBOOK- Closed Facebook page (please contact member of staff to be added) 

Please be aware that the emails are not constantly monitored so please contact us via the club 

phone for urgent messages. (Absence/change to that sessions pick up etc) 

 

 

Breakfast/Snack 

Breakfast will be available for all children during our morning sessions, can we please remind 

parents/carers that we finish serving breakfast at 8.15am. 

Children will be offered a small snack during the afternoon session; this is not a substitute for a 

meal. A variety of foods will be offered, with all dietary requirements met.  

 

Dietary/Medical Information 

Please inform us ASAP if your child’s dietary or medical needs change so we can implement in club.  

 

IMPORTANT - Re-Registration 

Please ensure registration forms are completed and returned to club, either in person or via email, 

to secure your child’s space for September 2024. 

 



Other News! 

This term’s activities will be based around 

                                    

 

                                   

 

 

 

                                                         

Please ensure children are dressed appropriately for the weather, which this term could include 

raincoats or sunhats!!! 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all for your continued support, 

Wickwar Out Of School Club 


